
Winter Action Plan – Appendix 8 
 
The details we need from you are as follows: 

• Confirmation of your Snow Plough Operator and Snow Wardens – is the information below correct?  
• If you do not have a snow plough operator, but are aware of someone who is willing to fulfil this function for the community 

please forward on their contact details to us. 
• Your stock of Bagged salt and your request for delivery of new bags before this coming winter - deadline for bagged salt 

request… 1st September 2023 – so we can arrange delivery as soon as possible. 
• Your Winter Actions Plan – do you have one, when was it last updated? Please work with your Local Highways Manager to 

update this if required or prepare a new plan. 
  
Below is the information we hold for your Parish/Town Council – please check and send us any updates. 
  

Parish Area Snow Warden 
Snow Plough 
Operator 

Winter Action 
Plan? 

Winter Action 
Plan updated 
date 

Mapped Grit Bin 
Current stock of 
bagged salt 

Pauntley West 

Mr Paul Chapman 
Leadon Vale Farm 
Redmarley 
Gloucestershire GL19 
3HZ 
01531 820448 

Mr Paul Chapman 
Leadon Vale Farm 
Redmarley 
Gloucestershire 
GL19 3HZ 
01531 820448 

Yes     42 

  
  
We are currently reviewing the provision of Grit Bins across the County. If you have any requests for Grit bins, such as, replace an 
existing bin, relocate a bin to a better location or install a new bin. Please speak to your County Councillor and Local Highways 
Manager to agree your requirements. 
  
Do you need new grit bins? - Gloucestershire County Council  (link to GCC website) 
  
For guidance on where we will install new grit bins see page 40 of the Adverse Weather Plan document on our website. 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/latest-news-from-council-and-partners/do-you-need-new-grit-bins/


  
Link to adverse weather plan: 
 \\svrshir07\ENS_Shirehall$\BusinessServices\HighwaysCommissioning\Area Teams\Maintenance Works\304133 Winter\Winter 
2022 23\Adverse Weather Plan\Adverse weather plan 2022 Final.docx 
  
We will provide further updates in advance of winter. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
Thank you for your help, enjoy the rest of the summer. 
  
Regards 
  
Brian Watkins 
Winter Operations Manager 
  

 
 
 
 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 



 

Think before you print - only print this email if absolutely necessary. 

 

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for the addressee only.   

If you are not the named addressee you must not disclose, copy or take any action in  

reliance of this transmission and you should notify us as soon as possible. 

 

This email and any attachments are believed to be free from viruses but it is your  

responsibility to carry out all necessary virus checks and Gloucestershire County Council  

accepts no liability in connection therewith.  
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Grit Bins 
We are currently reviewing the provision of Grit Bins across the County. If you have any requests for Grit bins, such as, replace an 
existing bin, relocate a bin to a better location or install a new bin. Please speak to your County Councillor and Local Highways 
Manager to agree your requirements. 
  
Do you need new grit bins? - Gloucestershire County Council  (link to GCC website) 
  
For guidance on where we will install new grit bins see page 40 of the Adverse Weather Plan document on our website. 
  
Link to adverse weather plan: 
 \\svrshir07\ENS_Shirehall$\BusinessServices\HighwaysCommissioning\Area Teams\Maintenance Works\304133 Winter\Winter 
2022 23\Adverse Weather Plan\Adverse weather plan 2022 Final.docx 
  
We will provide further updates in advance of winter. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/latest-news-from-council-and-partners/do-you-need-new-grit-bins/

